
From: Eric Nakagawa
To: Rsato@hhf.com
Cc: Derrickson, Scott A; "Eric Nakagawa"
Subject: HMP Expansion Project
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 3:58:54 PM
Attachments: HMP Expansion comment to HHF Planners.pdf

Mr. Sato

Please find attached, my written concerns in regards to the Draft EIS for
this project.

I have cc'd Mr. Scott Derrickson of the State Land Use Commission.

Eric S. Nakagawa
45-420 Ohaha St.
Kaneohe, Hawaii, 96744
Email:  nakagawae003@hawaii.rr.com
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